
 
 

Run! Run! Run! On Wednesday, April 9, we held 

our annual Race for Education! Thank you to 

Mrs. Wellein for organizing such a fun event! 

Thank you to all the parent volunteers who 

came out to help and cheer on our runners! 



 

 



 

 

Congratulations to our Race for Education Winners! These 

students ran the most laps, in their classes, during the race! 


